
MEMORANDUM 
 
January 21, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Bob Pittman 
 
 
Mr. Pittman called again about asking you some questions regarding economic 
development.  He has a deadline of tomorrow morning.  I didn’t know if you would be 
able to give him a call later this evening or first thing in the morning.   
 
His number here in Jackson is 956-6759. 
 
 


